




1

Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 5:41 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025051

 
Recommendation # 2025051 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025051 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Russell Wrenn 

Address 667 Sunset Lane, Merritt Island FL 32952  

Phone (321) 210-2136 

Email rawrenn@msn.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025051 

Recommendation Title Allow Dogs in More Parks 

Areas Affected 
 

Department Affected PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT  

Current problem As population density increases there need to be more public places to walk pets. 

Recommendation The default regulation in Brevard County Parks is to disallow dogs. The opposite tact 
should be taken and leashed dogs should be allowed unless there is a specific reason 
or area where they should not. Right now, especially in smaller parks, the "no pets" 
rule is being ignored and a lot of people, when told via social media that they can't 
walk their dog in a what they consider a neighborhood park are surprised because 
they have been doing it for years. There is no reason leashed dogs should be banned 
in most county parks and as the county's population density increases, there will be 
more demand for public areas where residents can get outside for a time with their 
pets. There's a nice walking trail around Veteran's Memorial Park, but if you take a 
leashed dog on it, you are violating the rules and a risking a reprimand from Citizen's 
Patrol. The default should be that leashed pets are allowed unless there is a specific 
reason why. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 
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Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


